
                                                                                             

                               
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 
On Wednesday 28 March, we will be having a parent information session at 4.40pm in Room 8 for 
Year 5/6 students playing Saturday Netball this year and their parents/caregivers.   

 
Information will include an overview of the netball season, significant dates, training days/times and 
expectations, uniforms, game times and rules, as well as the roles of parents as coaches, managers 
and umpires. Parents will have the opportunity to ask questions.  

 
At this meeting we would also like the students and their parents/caregivers to meet with their 
teams, coaches and managers to arrange suitable training days/times. 

 
Please note that Edendale School requires volunteer coaches to have a police vet. Therefore, please 
be informed that if you are going to be one of the coaches, you would be asked to complete the 
police vetting form so that the school can proceed with the vetting process. There is no charge for 
police vetting.  Forms can be returned to the school office in a sealed envelope. Any information 
received as a result of police vetting will be handled by the Principal on a strictly confidential basis. 

 
We are looking forward to seeing you on Wednesday 28 March.  If you have any queries before 
then, please see Mr Chand (Room 8) or email at rchand@edendale.school.nz.  

 
Thank you 

 
R. Chand  
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